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FisHErR HOUSE FOUNDATION, INC.

“Dedicated to our greatest national treasure...
our military service men and women and their loved ones”

December 18, 2009

Dear Friends:

On behalf of the Fisher family and the rest of the Board of Trustees, Fisher House
Foundation, Inc., please accept our heartfelt gratitude for your organization’s generous
contribution through the Hot Rods and Harley for Heroes Poker Run of § on
September 26, 2009. It is through donations such as yours that the Fisher House
Foundation, Inc. is able to continue having a positive impact on the quality of life of “our
greatest national treasure...our military service men and women and their loved ones.”

Your donation to Fisher House is even more meaningful as our thoughts and prayers are
with America’s service men and women engaged in Operation Enduring Freedom and
Operation Iraqi Freedom.

The many military and veterans’ families, who will benefit from your thoughtfulness, join
me in expressing our collective appreciation for your generosity. Thank you!

Sincerely,
Fisuer House FounpaTion, Inc.

A

David A. Coker
President

For IRS purposes, this letter serves as your receipt and acknowledges that no goods or services were
provided in consideration for your gift.
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